
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; byrnejim7@gmail.com
Cc: Bart Catching; Jose Alvarez; Oliver Orjiako
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024 3:53:57 PM

Good day, Jim,
Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed Mining Overlay for the referenced parcels
on Deer Drive in Yacolt. I have forwarded these to staff and will enter your comments into the
Comprehensive Plan Index of Record.
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
 
 
From: Clark County <webteam@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 3:52 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Submitted on Thu, 10/17/2024 - 3:52 PM

First Name
Jim

Last Name
Byrne

Email Address
byrnejim7@gmail.com

Phone Number
3608873076

Organization/Agency Name
None
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Address
28501 NW 7th Ave
Ridgefield, Washington. 98642

Message Subject
"Opposition to Mining Overlay on Deer Drive"

Parcel Number
247859000, 247858000, 247860000, and 247849000

Comments
This is a terrible place for a mine. Tributaries flow into the East Fork Lewis River, which contains
ESA listed coho and steelhead. It is designated by WDFW as a wild steelhead gene bank. The East
Fork is a primary recovery stream for these fish. Many dollars have been spent on the East Fork to
improve fish habitat, including (<$20M) for the Ridgefield Pits recovery efforts. This proposed
mine places all recovery efforts at risk.
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